


REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
May 01, 2024

     The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on May 1, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors Dave Mauck and Russ Bayersdorf. There was one landowner in attendance.

CONSENT AGENDA
     Treasurer’s report, regular meeting minutes of April 3, 2024; driveway permits, and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized.
 
VARIANCE REQUEST – UNIT 8A TRACT 14 PORTIONS OF – QUINELLA 
     It appears that a driveway constructed at the home being built by Trilogy Homes at the above location may have been constructed within the 6’ drainage easement.  After a long discussion the Board approved the variance (if needed) but the exact location of the driveway itself needs to be verified.   

2024-2025 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET REVIEW
     After discussion the Board completed the proposed budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025.  District Treasurer, Mr. Agarwal will make final revisions and return for approval at the June regular board meeting.

PURCHASE NEW EQUIPMENT
     After discussion the Board voted to trade in the existing Kubota tractor and two Bush Hog mowers and purchase a new John Deere Tractor and two John Deere mowers.  

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 08:00 P.M.
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